See you on April 1st, 2009!
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After a great 6 month seasonal run, the San Dimas Farmers Market is on its fall/winter break till
April 1, 2009.

Make sure to sign up for our newsletter to stay informed on any changes that may occur.

Thank you for coming out and supporting the market and look forward to seeing you soon.




